
 
 

Temporary Notice to Mariners 

 

NTM 07/2024         10th June 2024 

 

River Tay – Survey Operations  

Mariners are advised that survey activities will be taking place on the River Tay on behalf of Perth & Kinross 

Council on 14th and/or 15th January 2025.  

ClydeSurveysLtd will be on site undertaking surveys of approaches to Newburgh, and also Perth harbour 

basin and its approaches, as marked below.  

The survey activity will be carried out by the vessel ‘66K’ and shall keep a listening what on channel 9/16 at 

all times.  

Mariners are advised to keep clear of the survey operations.  

           

          Newburgh – between California and Linoleum Slipway              Perth Harbour basin and approaches 

 

Perth Harbour  

24/7 contact – 07979990077 or 07944 508 706 

Harbour@pkc.gov.uk / VHF Ch 09 
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